From: Moore, Christopher <cmoore@mafmc.org>

Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 6:10 PM

To: Whiteside, Jr, John <john@jwhiteside.com>

Cc: Didden, Jason <jdidden@mafmc.org>; Rago, Paul <paulrago22 @gmail.com>
Subject: Re: letter regarding the proposed 2/3 cut to the dogfish quota

John —Thank you for your letter - | understand your concerns. However, | continue to support the staff
recommendation for the 2023 Spiny Dogfish ABC. After receiving your letter, staff examined trends in
observer data in an effort to provide additional information on spiny dogfish abundance. Although
preliminary, it appears to reinforce staff’s perspective of dogfish abundance. A summary of that analysis
is attached for your review. The analysis and your letter will be provided to the SSC and Council as well.
Please contact me or Jason if you have any questions. C

Christopher M. Moore, Ph.D.

Executive Director

Mid-Atlantic Fishery Management Council
800 N. State St, Suite 201

Dover, DE 19901

302-526-5255
mafmc.org



